
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 
SATURDAY, November 2, 2013, All Souls’ Day  
    8:00 am + All Souls’ Intentions 
 + Deceased Members of the Leo Family,  
                             Req. Daughter  
   10:00 am + ALL SOULS’ REMEMBRANCE MASS  
    5:00 pm  + People of the Parish 
SUNDAY, November 3, 2013  
    7:30 am + All Souls’ Intentions 
        + Mary A. Walsh, Req. Bill & Marlene Kelly 
    9:00 am + John E. Sweeney, Req. Dlugokecki Fam.  
                   + Ann Weldon, Req. Altar & Rosary Soc. 
  11:00 am  + Paul Perricone, Req. Wife & Daughters        
     + Richard Bryson, Req. Bill & Marlene Kelly                 
    5:00 pm  + Mariano DelGorio, Req. Wife & Family  
    + John (Saju) Cheruparampil, Req. Valania 
                            Family 
MONDAY, November 4, 2013  
    8:00 am + Purgatorial Society 
    + All Souls’ Intentions 
TUESDAY, November 5, 2013 
    8:00 am + All Souls’ Intentions 
                       + Martin Edward Coffman, Req. Family  
WEDNESDAY, November 6, 2013 
    8:00 am     + All Souls’ Intentions  
THURSDAY, November 7, 2013 
     8:00 am + All Souls’ Intentions 
FRIDAY, November 8, 2013 
    8:00 am  + All Souls’ Intentions 
      + Anna E. Sutter, Req. Ruth Sutter 
    7:00 pm     + Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman-Memorial Mass 
SATURDAY, November 9, 2013  
    8:00 am + All Souls’ Intentions 
    5:00 pm  + Joyce A. Freddo, Req. Friend 
    + Joyce A. Freddo, Req. Friend 
SUNDAY, November 10, 2013  
    7:30 am + All Souls’ Intentions 
        + Dolores & Alipio Comeo Sr., Req.  
                            Mr. & Mrs. Gerardo Comeo  
    9:00 am + John E. Sweeney, Req. Byrne Family  
                   + Brittany Reilly, Req Parents 
  11:00 am  + Donna Galvin, Req. Family     
     + Mary Galvin, Req. Family                
    5:00 pm  + Mariano DelGorio, Req. Domenica  
                             Valice & Family 
    + Elsie “Angie” Racilla, Req. Family  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

First Reading: Wisdom 11:22—12:2 
In this reading, we are reminded of the love God feels 
toward every creature, or else he would not have 
created them. God shows mercy on our sins and hopes 
we will repent and have faith in him. 
 
Second Reading: 2 Thessalonians 1:11—2:2 
Paul tells the Thessalonians that God will make them 
worthy of his call, so that they can be glorified in Christ. 
Paul also tells them he is unsure when Christ will come 
again, but urges them not to believe people who falsely 
state that Jesus has returned. 
 
Gospel: Luke 19:1-10 
Zacchaeus, the wealthy chief tax collector in Jericho, 
was very excited when Jesus came to town and asked to 
stay with him. People were angry that Jesus would go to 
a sinner's home. Zacchaeus then told Jesus he planned 
to give half of his belongings to the poor, and repay any 
person he had cheated. Jesus was delighted since his 
mission was "to search out and save what was lost." 
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READINGS FOR THE WEEK 
 

Sunday 
Wis 11:22―12:2; 2 Thes 1:11―2:2; Lk 19:1-10 

 
Monday 

Rom 11:29-36; Lk 14:12-14 
 

Tuesday 
Rom 12:5-16b; Lk 14:15-24 

 
Wednesday 

Rom 13:8-10; Lk 14:25-33 
 

Thursday 
Rom 14:7-12; Lk 15:1-10 

 
Friday 

Rom 15:14-21; Lk 16:1-8 
 

Saturday 
Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12; 1 Cor 3:9c-11, 16-17; Jn 2:13-22 

 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME    NOVEMBER 3, 2013 
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Holy Family Parish honored Grace A. Fagan, Holy Family 
Business Manager, this past Thursday October 24th with a 
luncheon at the Shore Café in Hazlet, NJ, in celebration of her 
serving our Lord and Holy Family Parish for 40 years.  Fr. 
Mark Devlin, Pastor, presented Grace Fagan with a plaque 
that read:   “You are a Window Through which The Lord’s 
Light Shines, in 
appreciation for 40 
years of outstanding 
service, this certificate 
is presented to  
Grace A. Fagan, With 
Thanksgiving and 
Heartfelt Gratitude for 
the 40 Years of Grace 
that our Lord has 
bestowed on us all 
through you here at 
Holy Family Parish, 
Presented this day 
October 24, 2013, by Rev. Mark T. Devlin, Pastor.   
“In the same way let your light shine before others, that they 
may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in heaven.”  
Matthew 5:16 

P.R.E.P. NEWS  
PARISH RELIGIOUS EDUCATION PROGRAM  

PLEASE NOTE “No Class Dates” 
There will be no religious education class on Nov. 5th & 6th.  
Office hours during this time will be Monday-Thursday 9:30 am 
to 3:30 pm. 

MANDATORY PARENT CONFIRMATION 
MEETING- NOVEMBER 13 

The mandatory parent 
Confirmation meeting will 
be held on November 13th, 
2013 in the school gym at 
7:15pm until 8:15pm. The 

meeting is for all parents with students receiving their 
Confirmation this school year 2013-14. 

VIRTUS TRAINING 
Holy Family Parish will offer a “Virtus, Protecting God’s 
Children for Adult Awareness session on the evening of Monday, 
November 18, 2013 in Memorial Hall at 7:00 p.m. Please use 
the large parking lot and enter the side door of the Church near 
the Holy Family statue garden. The session is being conducted by 
JoAnn Fortino. Please call 732-264-7043 or email 
hfreligioused@comcast.net if you plan to attend. In addition, 
all participants should pre-register at the VIRTUS website to 
attend:  www.virtus.org - click on the yellow registration link 
on the left and follow the prompts selecting Trenton (Diocese), 
and the session for Holy Family Parish Union Beach. 
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Ministry Schedule 

Weekend of Nov. 9 & 10 
Serving at the Altar  

5:00 P.M. 7:30 A.M. 9:00 A.M. 
Angelina Christ 
Brian Healey 
Colin Mathias 

Charles Penszynski 
Luke Quinn 
Alexandra 
Sweeney 

Stepphanie 
Abrams 

Jenna DelMasto 
Daniel Wagner 

11:00 A.M. 5:00 P.M.  
Kyle Mulvey 
Eddie Reash 
Faith Reash 

Timothy Hager 
Matthew Jacobs 
Steven Jacobs 

 

Readers and Extraordinary Ministers of 
 Holy Communion 

  5:00 P.M. T. Mathias J. Bavaro, M. Christopher, 
F. Cozzati, T. Healey 

  7:30 A.M. J. Cantwell E. Cassidy, P. Cassidy, S. 
Quinn, L. Robinson 

  9:00 A.M. L. White C. Abrams, V. Abrams, G. 
DeCaprio, M. Oquendo 

11:00 A.M. F. Mazzaro A. Genovese, P. 
McCarthy, J. Reash, P. 
Witzig 

  5:00 P.M.  A. Leite T. Aiken, J. Keenan, E. 
Keenan, M. Leite 

 

Our Weekly Offering 
Last Week – October 27 

1st Collection – Weekly $6161 
2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities $1565 

This Week – November 3 
1st Collection – Weekly 

2nd Collection – Diocesan Assessment 
Next Week – November 10 

1st Collection – Weekly 
2nd Collection – Programs & Facilities  

 
 
Altar Flower Intentions 

This Week 
 

 Mary A. Walsh                     Mary A. Walsh   
 

Tabernacle Light Memorial 
Main Church 

Mary A. Walsh 
 

 

 
Kathy Rapcavage, Cornelius Spangler, The 
Watson & Whittaker Family, George Valania 
Sr., Patrick Rash, Amanda Ricottone, 
Margaret Cleary, Irene Odea, Sue Ruggirello, 
Joann Bryson, Christopher Lackner, Grace 
Wojcik.  
RECENTLY ILL: Danny Smith, Michael Sickles, Charles 
Merla, Kenneth Watson, Marie Hanna, Michael 
Greschuk, Patrick Rash, Cornelius Spangler, Phyllis & 
Edward Illions, Julianna Fagan.  

 

mailto:hfreligioused@comcast.net
http://www.virtus.org


Holy Family Parish 

Holy Family Parish Altar & Rosary Society 
New Officer Installation 

The Altar and Rosary Society welcomes its new officers for the 
2013-2015 term.  The in-coming officers were installed by Fr. 
Mark Devlin during the 9 a.m. Mass on Sunday, October 
6th. Congratulations and blessings to President Kathy Duffy, 
Vice President Gloriann Markey, Treasurer Marlene Kelly, 
Secretary Peggy Witzig, and Financial Secretary Diane 
Javins.  Our thanks and appreciation to the out-going officers for 
their devotion, dedication and service to the Parish, the Blessed 
Mother, and the Altar & Rosary Society -  Marianne Bennett, 
Michele Leite, Jane Breen, Roberta Janasz-Nagle and Betty 
Pietrowski.  

Covered Dish Meeting 
The Altar and Rosary Society held their “Covered Dish” meeting 
last Thursday October 24th beginning with Benediction, followed 
by the Holy Rosary, & dinner.  Members prepared a dessert or 
main dish and while some enjoyed dressing 

up others just enjoyed 
the games, food, and 
fellowship of each 

other. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

All 
ladies of the 
Parish (over 
18) are invited 
to our next 
Altar & Rosary 
meeting on 
Thursday, 
November 21.  The 
evening's activities begin at 7:00 pm and include 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament, recitation of the Rosary, a 
short meeting and light refreshments followed by our annual 
Tricky Tray.  Guests are always welcome!  We hope to see you 
there.  Questions contact Kathy Duffy at 732-441-7627.    
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Please Make Note 
Holy Family 8:00 A.M. Mass Location Change 

Beginning Monday, November 4th, the 8 a.m. Mass 
Monday through Saturday will return to the Chapel.   

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH MINISTRY 
NEWS 

A Visit to Regency Park Nursing Home 
The Holy Family Youth Ministry recently had the opportunity 
to visit and pray the Rosary with the residents of Regency 
Park Nursing Home in Hazlet.  The Youth Ministry decorated 
pumpkins for the residents and distributed them during their 
visit. Pictured below:  Youth Ministry members Brian Healy, 
Annalisa Leite, Kaitlin Grell, Grace Malloy, Stephanie 
Abrams.  Present but not pictured Luke Quinn & Kate 
Lenehen. 

 

MOTHER TERESA REGIONAL - NEWS 
Athletic Mass & Refreshments – Nov. 10 

Please join Mother Teresa Regional School athletes and 
coaches on November 10 as they celebrate together at the 
9:00 Mass.  All are invited to join the athletes for some light 
refreshments in Memorial Hall after Mass. 

Open House - NOVEMBER 17 
Mother Teresa Regional School will hold an Open House on 
Sunday, November 17 from 1-3PM.  All interested students and 
their families are invited.  Tours of the school will be given and 
information packets available.  The Principal and some faculty 
members will be on hand to answer questions.  Visit the school 
website at www.mtregional.com to download an application.  If 
you need more information, please call 732-291-1050 

SANDY LIVING EXPENSES VOUCHER PROGRAM 
DELIVERS RELIEF TO NJ’S WORKING FAMILIES 

The Christie Administration announced a new $57 
million Sandy Housing and Rental Assistance Program, 
“The Working Families Living Expenses Voucher 
Proghram.”  The program will provide housing stability 
for individuals and families impacted by Superstorm 
Sandy and ensure that affected households have items 
essential for health & safety when they return to their 
home.  Call 211 or visit www.NJ211.org to find out  
where to apply.  To further help families and children 
affected by the storm visit www.nj.gov/dcf and click the 
“Families” tab on the home page. 

http://www.mtregional.com
http://www.NJ211.org
http://www.nj.gov/dcf


Holy Family Parish   
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
 

Sr. Gloria Jean Bateman 
A Year’s Mind 

November 8, 2013 
7:00 P.M. Memorial Mass 

 
“Year’s Mind,” a phrase that went out of 

popular use several centuries ago and 
survives only in special ritual 

celebrations. 
 

A mind was once an act of memory or 
recollection. It survives in the 

ecclesiastical phrase to refer to an act of 
commemoration for a departed soul. The 
phrase year’s mind could have the sense 
of earnest desire or longing to remember 

the passing of a certain person on the 
one year’s anniversary of their death and 

entering into eternal life. 
 
 
 

On this November 8, 2013, at 7:00 P.M., 
a Memorial Mass will be celebrated in 

a year’s mind of Sr. Gloria Jean 
Bateman’s passing into eternal life. Sister 

served as Parish Minister, Spiritual 
Advisor for the Altar & Rosary Society, 
RCIA Director, and as many of us know, 
Tour Director, for trips around the world 
while assigned here at Holy Family. We 

take this opportunity to remember Sr. 
Gloria Jean during the Mass. 

 
All are invited to Memorial Hall after 
Mass for refreshments and to take the 

opportunity to share our many 
memories of Sister. 
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SCOUTING FOR FOOD 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2013 
The Scouts of Pack and Troop 134 will be 
collecting food  Saturday, November 9.  
They will collect door to door in Union 
Beach, and ask that you please have your 
donation outside your front door by 9 AM.  
Hazlet residents who wish to participate can 
drop off their donations in Memorial Hall 
between 9 and 3, or any time Sunday morning.  Food will be 
donated to St. Vincent DePaul to supplement the food 
purchased for Thanksgiving and Christmas baskets that they 
distribute to needy families in the parish area.  The Society 
maintains a Pantry in the Thrift Shop which is available to 
those in need throughout the year.  Food not used in the 
holiday baskets will be used to restock the Pantry.  Food will 
be collected RAIN OR SHINE.  In case of bad weather please 
protect your donation with a plastic bag.  Special needs 
include: canned cranberries, packaged stuffing mix and 
canned or packaged potatoes.  Why not share the one item that 
makes your Holiday celebration special.   

CUB SCOUT WREATH SALE 
NOVEMBER 9 & 10 

     Holy Family Cub 
Scout Pack 134, will be 
taking orders for there 
Mickman Brother 
Christmas Wreath 
Fundraiser on Nov. 9th 
and 10th, downstairs 
after each Mass.  
     Wreathes will be 
available for pick up after 
all Masses the weekend 
of December 7 & 8. 
 

SAVE THE DATES 
Holy Family Holy Name Society Sponsoring 

"Family Portraits" 
 

Wed. Nov. 20th 
5pm-9pm 

 
Sat Nov. 23rd 

9am-4pm 
 

Sun Nov. 24th 
8:30am-2pm 

 
Wed Dec. 4th 

5pm-9pm 
In Memorial Hall 

By appointment only.  Pick up will 
be Sunday December 15 after all 
Masses.  To make an appointment or 
for more information, please call 
Sam Fortino 732-739-2442 or 
John Hrabosky 732-739-2252.  
Additional information on portrait packages to follow. 



Holy Family Parish  
  

 
 

 
A Note of Gratitude 

Freehold Birthright would like to extend its gratitude to Holy 
Family Parish for its compassionate and caring support of women 
and girls in difficult and challenging pregnancies.  The gifts and 
donations received on behalf of your Spiritual Adoption Baby 
Shower were wonderful and very much needed and appreciated. 
A special  thanks to Donna Valania  and helpers for all the 
planning, preparations, decorations and wonderful food.  Please 
remember to keep praying for the unborn babies as 4,000 a day in 
this country alone are denied their right to life.  If you or 
someone you know is in need of assistance, please contact our 
24/7 toll-free helpline at 1-800-550-4900.  God Bless You All! 

Sincerely for life, 
The Freehold   
Birthright Volunteers 

 
Thank You for Supporting Life 

Special thanks to all those who 
assisted in selling NJRTL raffle 
tickets last weekend as well as all 
those who purchased a car raffle 
ticket in support of life.  A Total 
of $1,010 will be sent to NJ Right 
to Life as a result of raffle tickets 

sold.  The drawing will be held on Friday evening November 22, 
2013, at the Holiday Inn, Somerset, NJ.  Good luck to all!    

 
Holy Family  

Welcomes Its Newest 
Members into God’s Family 
 BAPTISMS FOR OCTOBER  
 

 
Sophia Rose Drager 

Michael Sickles 
 
 

 
Holy Land Pilgrimage 
February 18-27, 2014 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

St. Veronica’s Parish in Howell is sponsoring a Holy Land 
Pilgrimage from Feb. 18-27, 2014, hosted by Msgr. Peter 
Kochery and Deac. Tom Chechulski.  $3,089 includes 
flight, transportation, hotels, 2 meals a day, all taxes.  For 
more information call Deac. Tom 732-610-5434.     
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Freehold Birthright would like to extend its 
gratitude to Holy Family Parish for its 
compassionate and caring support of women and 
girls in difficult and challenging pregnancies.  The 
gifts and donations were wonderful and very much  
needed and appreciated.  A special  thanks to Donna 
Valania  and helpers for all the planning, 
preparations, decorations and wonderful food.  
Please remember to keep praying for the unborn 
babies, as 4,000 a day in this country alone are  
denied their right to life.  God Bless All,  
Sincerely for life, 
The Freehold   
Birthright Volunteers 
 


